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August 25, 2004

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor Vera Katz

Commissioner Jim Francesconi

Commissioner Erik Sten 

Commissioner Dan Saltzman

Commissioner Randy Leonard

City Auditor Gary Blackmer

FROM:
Tim Grewe, Chief Administrative Officer

SUBJECT:
Council Resolution on Investment Policy

Attached is the Investment Policy developed by the Office of Management and Finance.  Oregon law pertaining to the investment of public funds requires the annual adoption of an Investment Policy.  No material changes have been made to the Policy this year and the City’s Investment Advisory Committee has reviewed the Policy and unanimously recommended its adoption by Council.  

The Investment Policy continues to reflect the prudent strategies the City has utilized in the past which protect the City’s financial assets while enabling the City to generate a fair rate of return on its investments. 

If you have any questions regarding the Policy, please contact David Thurman directly at 823-6822 or Ken Rust at 823-6953.
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